
NOTE: The following two screenshots from the Pandora & Co. web site, show that former Los Osos CSD
vice-president, and “marketing specialist,” Pandora Nash-Karner, “produced” the official Los Osos CSD
“news”letters, Bear Pride -- “first” started in “Summer 2000” (when she was still an elected CSD Director)
-- and includes the project in her “portfolio.”
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